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July 6, 1979 

Docket No. 50-331 

Iowa Electric Light and 
Power Company 

ATTN: Mr. Duane Arnold 
President 

IE Towers 
P. 0. Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, IA 52406 

Gentlemen: 

This refers to the meeting conducted by Messrs. E. J. Jordan, T. A. Ippolito, 
and W. P. Gammill and other members of the NRC staff with Mr. L. D. Root and 
other members of your staff in Bethesda, Maryland on July 6, 1979, regarding 
the base plate and anchor bolt test results and analyses obtained for Duane 
Arnold Energy Center pursuant to IE Bulletin No. 79-02, Revision 1.  

Based on the results of this meeting, it is our understanding that you will 
take the following actions: 

1. An evaluation of the operability of those safety related systems required 
to be operable by the Technical Specifications will be performed.  

2. The adequacy of anchor bolt installations in concrete block walls will be 
included in the evaluation described in 1 above.  

3. A written report of your evaluations described in 1 and 2 above will be 
provided to the regional office by COB July 10, 1979.

Please inform us immediately if your understanding of these items is 
from that stated above.  

Sincerely,

different

James G. Keppler 
Director

cc: Central Files 
Reproduction Unit NRC 20b 
PDR 
Local PDR 
NSIC 
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